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December 1, 2016

Subject: Your letter dated 11/22/2016

Dear Laura Smith,
Thank you for your letter dated November 22,2016

I have reviewed your website, and the links that are found in your reference. As you will notice,
all of these links refer to and are sourced from independent distributors. You will not find any of
these product claims on our corporate website, as LifeWave has both an FDA and FTC attorney
that reviews our product claims for legality and substantiation.

In addition, our policies clearly prohibit our members from making claims outside the scope of
what is found in our literature. Once we are aware of a claims violation by one of our members,
we issue a suspension to the member and give them an opportunity to correct their action. If
corrective action is not taken, the member is terminated. Based upon you notifying us of these
violations, we will suspend those members at these links and take the previously mentioned
actions.

Thank you,

David Schmidt

CEO / Founder
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